Gifted Parent Advisory Council (GPAC)
The final GPAC of the year was held April 17 at Nease High School in the new media center. Around 40 people were in attendance for the 6:30-8:00 p.m. meeting.  The meeting provided an opportunity for parents to give advice and feedback via a parent survey and to share ideas with other parents and teachers.
Procrastination was the topic for the evening’s learning event.  The gifted consultative teachers shared information which included a TED Talk about procrastinating which is very common among gifted individuals and sometimes produces very positive results.  Strategies were shared with parents for how to help students avoid the negative aspects of procrastination.
